
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Plans are getting underway for this year’s event to be the best EVER! 
 

More information to come. 
 

If you’re interested in volunteering, please contact: 
Ricardo Marmolejo 

(559) 737-5401 
ricardom@cos.edu 

 
There will be a conference call on Monday, April 4, 2011 to discuss plans of operation. 


